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From: @environment-agency.gov.uk>
Sent: 20 September 2024 11:19
To:
Cc:
Subject: RE: Whitlingham Strategic Discussion

*EXTERNAL MAIL* - Please be aware this mail is from an external sender - THINK BEFORE YOU CLICK 

 
 

 
  

 
 

  
 

 
 

 
 
For added context, this builds on the conversation were having in our recent DM liaison meeting, 
re meeting between all parties to discuss growth and the challenges affecting the Whitlingham catchment in 
terms of wastewater treatment.  indicated that AWS would welcome the opportunity to discuss 
between parties the current situation, and also any next steps from a strategic perspective. We briefly 
mentioned the concept of a Joint Position Statement, which may be something worth exploring in some form 
similar to other WRC/catchment areas faced with challenges.  

 
 

 
 but it would be really beneficial to include 

South Norfolk & Broadland colleagues into any discussion, as they too are impacted by the catchment.  
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Sustainable Places Planning Specialist – East Anglia Area 
Environment Agency | Iceni House, Cobham Road, Ipswich, Suffolk, IP3 9JD 
 

@environment-agency.gov.uk 
Work:  
 

 
 
National Customer Contact Centre: 03708 506506 
(Weekday Daytime calls may cost 8p plus up to 6p per minute from BT Weekend Unlimited. Mobile and other providers’ charges may vary.) 
  

Do your future plans have environmental issues or opportunities?Speak to us early! 
  
If you are planning a new project or development, we want to work with you to make the process as 
smooth as possible. We offer a tailored advice service with an assigned project manager giving you 
detailed and timely specialist advice. Early engagement can improve subsequent planning and 

permitting applications to you and your clients’ benefit.  More information can be found on our website here. 
 
 
 
 

From: @norwich.gov.uk>  
Sent: 18 September 2024 13:40 
To: @environment-agency.gov.uk>; @environment-
agency.gov.uk>; @environment-agency.gov.uk> 
Cc: @environment-agency.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: EA comments to consultation 
 

 
  

 
  

    
         

            
           

       
             

         
  

 You don't often get email from @norwich.gov.uk. Learn why this is important   
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Information in this message may be confidential and may be legally privileged. If you have received 
this message by mistake, please notify the sender immediately, delete it and do not copy it to anyone 
else. We have checked this email and its attachments for viruses. But you should still check any 
attachment before opening it. We may have to make this message and any reply to it public if asked 
to under the Freedom of Information Act, Data Protection Act or for litigation. Email messages and 
attachments sent to or from any Environment Agency address may also be accessed by someone 
other than the sender or recipient, for business purposes.  


